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Comments: My friend told me about this and I find it completely ridiculous that adding more chemicals to the

approved list would even be on the table. There is already too much illness and death linked to the chemicals

being used on our food, land and water. We should be fighting the problem instead of adding to it. I was shown

the wonderful comment by Carol VanStrum which gives more information and arguments, and which I completely

agree with. I have attached it for reference.

 

Joanna Camille

 


